
 

 

Columbia County Community Advisory Council Summary    

Monday, April 1, 2019, 3:30-5:30 pm 

 

AGENDA ITEMS: 

 

Chair opened the meeting at 3:33 pm. Agenda and March minutes were approved.  

  

CHA and CHIP Update: Nancy provided an update of the CHA/CHIP process; we are in the 

final phases. The Regional CAC will have final approval of the CHIP. We are combining our 

CHIP with medical providers for a Regional CHIP. A focus will be on social determinants of 

health, a result of the survey that was part of the CHA.  

 

CCO 2.0 Updates: Mimi provided an update of the Request for Applications (RFAs), in which 

CCOs reapply for their service regions. Community engagement, especially in CACs, is focal.  

The RFAs will be submitted to the state on 4/22. The state will notify us of results on 7/9.  

 

Feedback from CAC:  

CCO staff requested feedback on what it means to be a good partner and support community 

health.  Members proposed rural outreach in Columbia County to people in outlying areas.  The 

CAC voted to have CCO staff explore rotating outreach and bring a proposal to the next meeting. 

 

Behavioral Health Transition: 

CPCCO is working with CareOregon to transfer the behavioral health benefit network internally. 

There should be no disruption to members; coverage will transition by early summer. 

 

IA Update: 

Joell extended her appreciation to the CAC for commitment and engagement at the CAC 

conference.  

  

Member feedback/Community update: 

Members would like to deep dive into the investment budget for community projects.  The ASIST 

training is full and there is additional interest.  A GOHBI staff is now trained as a motivational 

interviewing trainer, through a CAC-funded community training.  SAFE, Imani Center, CCMH, 

and CHS are hosting weekly meetings as part of Child Abuse Awareness Month.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:55 pm.  

 

Next Meeting: May 6, 2019   3:30 – 5:30pm  

Location:  Community Action Team 


